

Western Evangelical Seminary

A Graduate School of Theology

4200 S.E. Jennings Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97222
Phone 1-503-654-2440

September 12, 1966

Dear Merne:

I trust you have had a good summer and that this fall will open an excellent year for you at Vennard College.

I have had a very busy summer and have had my first opportunity to sit down and read through the membership list of the WTS.

I have caught up with the recent applications sent me and have dictated letters to all of these people recognizing their application and recommending them for membership.

I do have one problem as I go through my files. I find that I do not have the application forms for a number of the men. It is evident that I have either mislaid them or they are in your office. I notice that in one of your letters you stated that you have duplicated all of these for file in your office and sent the others to me.

The enclosed list indicated by check marks designates the fact that I have blanks filed for these persons. However, the names that do not have a check mark indicate that I do not have the blanks for my files.

This would naturally follow that I would not know how to classify these persons; therefore, I am wondering if you could send me a copy of these membership applications, many of which are charter members.

After I receive this list I will then alphabetize the entire roll of the three groups, namely, full membership, associate membership, and student membership.

Do I have the right information that the WTS will meet November 4 and 5? If this is true, where will the meeting be held?

Praying for you God's continued best and awaiting your reply, I am

Yours in Christ,

Dr. Merne Harris Vennard College University Park, Iowa 52595